
To whom it may concern: 
  
In regards to this new superannuation Bill I personally feel this bill will undermine the 
special conditions the the Defence Force has to endure so that they can receive the 
special benefits' within their superannuation. If this new bill is passed that special benefit 
will be lost forever. Some background information of myself I'm currently a TPI 
pensioner following injuries sustained during my 20 years service in the Royal Australian 
Army Medical Corp. Including postings with the Infantry, Armoured, Artillery and 
Aviation units. These postings have a unique roll to play that has no equal within the 
civilian community. So please don't let this happen to our service conditions which have 
deteriated since my enlistment in 1980 which has resulted in benefits being reduced 
gradually. This has resulted in a lot of personnel taking Discharge from the Defence 
Forces out of pure disgust. 
  
 yours Sincerely 
Wayne G. Foulds 
Ex- RAAMC Corporal 

 




